_GERARD VERSCHUEREN

230 Frospect Drive
Rochester Hills
MIOLER0T

July 29, 2007

Dear Mayor Barnett and City Council,

It is with regrets that I have to inform you that I shall not be able to continue my membership in the
Rochester Hills Historical Study commission.

A very busy travel schedule this year prevents me from attending every meeting and from doing any
potential research for this commission.

T also do not feel totally at easc in this committee.
Thank you and City Council for giving me another opportunity for serving the City.

I shall honor all my other appointments in the committee’s I am a member of.




